COUNTY ROAD AND EQUIPMENT REPORT
June 2023

We have continued to stay the course since the [ast month's update,

Lrews are taking advantage of every minute aveilable to grade the roads from end to end, We are
pulling ditches and completing tharough blading jobs.

We are applying for a Mitigatian Grant to fis the series of culverts which are falling through on Baker
Lake Road

The fedsaral grant funded project on Half Moon Road is close ta completa, The asphalt has beon [aid and
we are walting for some shoulder wirk and stripes. Wae have received calls about the curves being
paved oo narrowly but they ere 22" wide which is two feet wider than normal. The federal grant paid
for 2¥ of asphalt, 20 feet wide, and they did extend the width on the curves,

Asphalt patch work is still in progress and should have already been completed. CK Asphalt was the bid
winner. They are laying the patches with a lay-down machine for less than we can purchase the hot-mix
and rall it out aurselyes. They pulled ff aur county for a larger job and will return ASAP,

Crews are mowing. We are runming the mowers every day to rim as rmuch as possible.

Thiz month wilt alo be spemt on focusing on the basics,




